
 
 

When?​ 15th November 2022 
Morning session 
9.30 am – 12.00pm 

 
Where?​ Sutton Salvation Army Church 

45 Benhill Avenue 
Sutton 
SM1 4DD 

 
 
 
 
 

Amalia Banon, Sutton Head of SEND, will be joining us to explain the 
Annual Review process for your child’s / young person’s EHCP. She will 

cover what to expect from the Annual Review meeting, how you can 
prepare and what should happen before, during and following the 

meeting. 
 

If you have any specific questions it would be helpful if you could send 
them prior to the meeting. 

 
The session will run for an hour and then individual appointments are 

available. Please book with us by using the contact details below 
 

email suttonparentsforum@outlook.com 
 

Or call or text 07557 760328 
For more information please check our website 

 
www.suttonparentsforum.org.uk 
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